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Representative Kropf, 

I am in favor of the recreational immunity bill.  Hiking trails, using our parks involves 

some level of risk.  Every citizen must weigh these risks in light of their own fitness 

and comfort level.  It seems ridiculous that we even need such laws, the nature of our 

litigious society sadly.  Without this protection, I can see local government agencies 

(cities, counties, park districts, even the state) close down such trails, refuse to build 

new trails, thus limiting our outdoor recreation and fitness opportunities.  I would 

appreciate your support for this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Currie 

 

 


